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Term Dates... 

Sun 15 Jan   Reception 2023 application deadline 

Thurs 19 Jan   Coffee Morning - Behaviour Policy, 9.00am 

Thurs 19 Jan  Year 6 Buddhist Temple visit 

Thurs 19 Jan  Free School Dinner for all children 

Wed 25 Jan   Year 1 Synagogue visit 

Thurs 02 Feb   Parent forum meeting, 2.30pm  

Mon 6 Feb   INSPIRE workshops - Year 1 &  2,  9.00am 

Tues 7 Feb   INSPIRE workshops - Nursery & Reception, 9.00am 

Wed 8 Feb   INSPIRE workshops -  Year 5 & 6, 9.00am 

Thurs 9 Feb  INSPIRE workshops - Year 3 & 4, 9.00am 

Office News... 

The winners of last weeks battle: 

The Girls!! 

Next weeks battle is:   

House Teams 

Before the Christmas break an email was sent to the Primary contact 

for children, titled 'St Thomas CE Academy - Data collection sheet and 

Parent Portal'. Please can you check your inbox and junk folder for 

receipt of this email. If you are able to access the email, please read 

carefully to create a Parent Portal account and to review your child's 

data and set permissions. If you have not received the message please 

inform the office  
 

School dinner is free for all children on Thursday 19 January.  There 

will be pizza, chips and spaghetti hoops available with waffle and 

toffee sauce for dessert or yoghurt and fruit. 
 

The deadline for Reception 2023 applications are Sunday 15 January 

2023 - please apply online at  https://eadmissions.birmingham.gov.uk.   

https://eadmissions.birmingham.gov.uk/prefs.php


This weeks 

Winners are:   

 

Year 5!  

Well  

Done 

Goodbye and Good luck... 

Goodbye and good luck to 

Mrs Leigh whose last day it 

is today.  Mrs Leigh has 

been a valued member of 

our All Saints family for 10 

years, and we hope you 

will join us in wishing her 

all the best in the future 

and in her amazing new 

venture.  
 

You will be missed!  

Parent Governor Election Results 

Following the recent Governor election, the following candidate 

received the most number of votes and has been elected as a parent 

Governor for St Thomas CE Academy: 

Elected: Jonny Ivey 

We would like to thank all those who put their name forward and took 

the time to complete candidate statements, and those of you who 

voted. Details of the number of votes cast can be obtained on request 

from the school office. 



At St Thomas we like to celebrate the achievements of our children.  

These are the children who have been chosen as star of the week: 

Nursery:  Refan 

For her fantastic role play of Jack And The Beanstalk 

Reception:  Mason 

For retelling the story of Jack And The Beanstalk so well 

Year 1:   Malaika 

for being more focused and starting to work independently.  

Year 2:  Kirubel  

for coping really well with his broken arm and still trying his best with his 

presentation.   

Year 3:  Jalen  

for his excellent attitude to his learning.  

Year 4: Zachariah 

for working hard in lessons, especially maths.   

Year 5:  Sogand 

 for her hard work and positive attitude in our lessons.  

 Year 6: Amouda 

he has worked extremely hard this week, listening to advice and trying his 

best. 

 


